
2019 - 2020 
Herndon Middle School PE Uniforms 

NEW THIS YEAR!  Every HMS student will receive 

one free HMS PE T-shirt which will be handed out 

during the first week of school! 
For PE class, students are expected to change into attire that is appropriate 
for the activity, For hygienic reasons PE clothes should be different from 
what was worn to school.  Students are encouraged to wear the shirt they 
are given but may bring in clothes from home if they prefer or if a backup is 
needed when theirs is being washed. 
For questions regarding PE uniforms, contact: 

Dan Harman, PE Department Chair.  ​DRHarman@fcps.edu 
 

 
Dri fit shorts and leggings may be 

purchased from 
MySchoolBucks.com​ ​Also 

available for a limited time will be 
discounted shorts and shirts from 

last year.  (Sizes are limited for 
these discounted items.)   

 
The window for purchasing is 

8/19-9/6.  There will be a second 
purchasing window during 

second semester.  Turnaround 
time for items purchased will be 

approximately three weeks.   
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